ONLINE IN THE RIM

A bi-monthly e-mail newsletter brought to you by Wilderness Rim Association

VOL. 1, ISSUE 1 4.25.2016

Your Participation Makes a Difference!







Egg Hunt Success



Payments due TODAY



Upcoming Events

Who is the President?



Ernie Henrie joined the WRA Board of Trustees in 2013 to lend his expertise on the Water Utilities Committee. As a long-time homeowner in Wilderness Rim, he cares about our community and working with the volunteer team of neighbors. He was elected president of the board in 2016. Have a question or comment for Ernie? Email President@wildernessrim.org.

Egg Hunt Success



It was a beautiful spring morning on March 26 for the WRA Easter Egg Hunt, Peep Roast and Firewise Events. Thank you to those who helped stuff eggs, hide them, and roast peeps and marshmallows for the young and young at heart!

If you didn't get a chance to visit the Firewise table, you can contact the office or <u>Firewise committee</u> for more information. We need your hours spent cleaning up tree branches, pine needles, etc. around your home for credit in the <u>Firewise program</u>.

Payments due TODAY



In case you didn't know, today is the deadline for the March water bill. The new email address that your bills are coming from is noreply@safemaildelivery.net If you haven't paid yet, you may view your balance and pay online, drop a check off at the office, or give us a call at 425-888-0087 to pay over the phone. Bills are due on the fourth Monday of every even-numbered month. Want to avoid future late fees? Sign up for automatic bank draft by returning this form to the office.

Upcoming Events—see also www.wildernessrim.org/calendar



The third Annual Rim Run is fast approaching! Mark your calendars for Saturday, May 21 for a family-fun 1k and 5k event followed by a pancake feed!

Come join your neighbors for game nights at the Chalet various Saturday nights.

The annual meeting is Saturday, September 17.

Have an idea for a neighborhood event? Want to help with events? Email events@wildernessrim.org

Thank you for reading! Have ideas or suggestions for newsletter articles? Contact communications@wildernessrim.org.

Wilderness Rim Association office@wildernessrim.org
PO Box 315, 16913 424th Ave SE, North Bend, WA 98045 (425) 888-0087
www.wildernessrim.org